September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer of

Alistair Jobson will be continuing with guitar lessons beginning on Tuesday 22
September 2020 and ending on Tuesday 20 October 2020. (5 sessions)

A further 5 sessions will begin after half term on Tuesday 03 November 2020 until
Tuesday 01 December 2020.

The cost is £40.00 cash or cheque payable to ‘Mr A Jobson'. Payment should be
made before the lessons begin.

Please be aware that your child will need to provide their own quitar and that a
ukulele is not a suitable substitute.

Please compiete the attached parental contract and return to the school with the £40
payment if you agree to your child continuing with the guitar lessons.

Lessons will take place in year aroup bubbles following social
distancing guidelines.

Yours sincerely

Mrs N. Willis

School Business Manager




Parental agreement.

Child’s name; Class:

Address:

Contact number:

Email address:

| confirm that | allow to attend the 10 sessions and that
they will provide their own guitar.

| have enclosed a payment of £40.00

Signed: Relationship to child:




